The Hillview Cemetery Board met on June 21, 2018 at the Legion Hall at 7:00 p.m. Present were Ernie Marinko, Doris Tollefson, Rhoda Yeska, and Paul Yeska. President Ernie Marinko called the meeting to order at 7:00. The minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted.

We still have not gotten the water line project going for the cemetery. Doris will call the Tyler Haider to see what his estimate will be for making a trench from the water tank to the road. It is hoped that the water line can be tied into the present water pipe on the west side of the road. Ernie will visit with the county about what we can do if the estimate for this project exceeds the cemetery budget.

Ernie and Paul talked about moving the new shed back just a little more so that it is lined up with the old shed. Paint has been purchased to paint the floor of the new shed.

Ernie moved, and Doris seconded that the caretaker's salary be set at \$15 an hour. Motion carried.

Ernie moved, and Doris seconded that an electrical line be put strung to the new shed. Motion carried.

The next meeting will be after we an estimate on the trenching project. Meeting adjourned at 8:01.

Respectfully submitted, Doris Tollefson, Secretary

I & marinh

President

Date 10/22/2019

PO Box 296 Hinsdale, MT 59241 MONTANA VALLEY COUNTY 10/28/2019 1:19 KOI: N

Pages:

168496 MISC RECOR

ABERG CLERK A